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Our meetings generally offer a speaker on timely and noteworthy topics, 

member plant sales, a plant raffle, special holiday plant  

auctions, diagnosis of disease and pest problems, and a Country Store 

with selected bromeliad and gardening supplies.  

We meet the third Monday of every month (except January)  

 

 

 The Bromeliad Society of Broward County is a 

member of, and supports: 

The Bromeliad Society International 

http://bsi.org 

 The Bromeliad Society of Broward County is a 

member of, and supports: 

The Florida Council of Bromeliad Societies 

http://fcbs.org 

 The Bromeliad Society of Broward County is a 

member of, and supports: 

The Cryptanthus Society 
http://www.iinet.net.au/~scrozier/Culture.html 

O f f i c e r s   and   A f f i l i a t i o n s  



 

NEXT  MEETING :  MONDAY          

 OCTOBER 17TH  2011 

  BSBCõS ANNUAL  AUCTION  
 Time: Auction will begin Promptly at 7:00pm  

Plant drop off and preview 6:30pm  

 Where: Deicke Auditorium  

             5701 Cypress Rd  

             Plantation, FL 33317  

 

Please be early if you are donating plants, books, art or any garden related item 

for auction. If you are going to bid, you must get a paddle with a number to bid. 

Paddles will be given out in the lobby of Deicke. Nancy Long and Suzee Newman will 

be giving out the paddles.  

Please bring cash or check - if it is a sale over $150.00 we will take a credit card.  

Maureen Frazel, Tami Newett and Becky Blackwood will be tallying your sales and 

collecting money.  

 

This will be an exciting and fast paced  - Cori Glick will be our 

auctioneer.  

The following members have volunteered to be runners:  

Linda Wiringer  

Leslie Packer 

Suzanne Broucek 

Christine Prado  

Bill David  

(if there is anyone else that would like to be a runner please just let me or Nancy 

know). 

Kenny Seesahai, Jim Kerns and Colleen Hendrix will be handling the auction plants -  

If you have any plant carriers or boxes please bring them for yourselves as it will 

make it a whole lot easier to carry your fantastic plants to their new home.  

 

Donõt forget to bring your friends and family - this is the perfect opportunity for 

someone that has an interest in bromeliads to start their collection.  

See you at the Auction,  

Colleen 

M e e t i n g s    and    S p e a k e r s  



 

                                                               The Presidentõs Message 
                                                                 

   Hey Bromeliad Lovers,  

 Are you ready for the òAnnual Auctions? It will                              

 be a lot of fun, we will have great food and action.      

 I explained everything on the previous page  

 if there are any question please contact me asap.                                             

 I want to thank everyone who have been bringing  

 in great raffle plants. Having really nice and  

 unusual plants for the raffle table is a real asset  to the society.       

 

We have some garden tours lined up starting  November 12th at 9:00.  

We will begin at John Wrenchõs home followed by Eddie Griffithõs then to  

Ken Slump; then we will have a picnic lunch (please bring your own ) at a 

near by park then we will end the tour at Chip Jonesõs home. Nancy will 

have times and maps  for you (they will be handed out at the October 

meeting)  

We will meet at Johnõs first at 9:00, his address is 1541 NE 28th DR  

Wilton Manors, FL 33334. We will spend approx 1 hr and 1/2 at each  

garden. Some gardens will have plants for sale and some will not so be  

prepared.  

We have tentative tours lined up for Jan., Feb., March and April. More 

info to follow.  

 

The Christmas Party this year will be at Deicke on our regular meeting 

night. We are hoping by having it on our regular night, more of you will be 

able to participate. The board has not decided what kind of party yet, if 

you have any suggestions, please get with me or anyone else on the board.  

 

Thanks for your support and see you at the Auction!!  

Colleen 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Harrietõs Hoots 
 

Our September meeting was enjoyable as always and it was good to be back at the helm again taking care 

of the refreshment table ( I do so enjoy it ). It was also fun re -living our vacation when some of the 

members came up to inquire what we did our  trip.  Although we had a great time from Boston to Canada, 

I certainly would recommend Maine as a destination as I just loved it. Pretty, picturesque, great little 

towns, etc. ( wow, do I sound like a travel agent or what?)  

 

Well, getting back to the business at hand, my thanks go out to the following members for their contri-

butions to our great food table.  

 

Nancy Longñwhipped up a great dip with crackers  

Harry sperling ñbaked a delicious Cranberry Loaf  

Sandra block -Brezner ð good chocolate chip cookies  

 Colleen Hendrix ð creamy spinach dip, great guacamole dip w/crackers and lots of cookies  

Cori Glickð Muffins, Cookies Brownies ñoh myñwhat a great spread ( thanks Gavin )  

Maureen Frazel ñA chocolate mousse that was really good  

 Patty Zicarelli ñGrape leaves with rice ñ that was certainly a treat  

Melissa Garvyð great crackers ( we always love to have them)  

Molly Lesnickñchocolate brownies ñwe can never get enough of them  

 

The Annual Plant Auction is scheduled for our October meeting and Iõ sure that we will work up an appe-

tite as we try to out bid one another. With that being said, beside the birthday people who contribute, 

we welcome any member who would like to bring something for our table. Since we will be jumping up and 

down, get a little something to eat, then go back and bid, eat, then bid, (you get the picture) it might be 

easier to have finger type foods for the table ( just a suggestion). Well thatõs all for now folks, so I will 

see you at the next meeting..  

 

Regards, 

Harriet  

                   HAPPY BIRTHDAY OCTOBER 
Larry Davis , Jose Donayre, Bill David, Susan Halliwell ð Mather, David Higgs,  

Shirley Konefel, Josefa Leon, Molly Lesnick, John Wrench, Russ Zumwalt  

 

IF we missed your birthday, please let us know and a big Happy Birthday to you!  

 
 

W  h  a  tõ s   H a p p e n i n g 

From the Library  
It was announced at the last meeting that one of our  

members  has the Tillandsia book by Paul Isley. PLEASE 

BRING IT BACK. It would be greatly appreciated -  


